
 

  SNGCS/CIRC/24-25/27                   Wednesday, 9th April, 2025  

Subject: Important Alert: Fake Instagram Account Impersonating Our School 

 

Dear Students and Parents, 

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S.! 

We want to bring to your attention that a fake Instagram account has been created 

using our school logo and name. This account is being used to spread false 

information and defame both our school and its employees. 

 

We urge all students to refrain from accepting any follow requests from this account 

and to avoid engaging with any content posted by it. Your safety and well-being are 

our top priority, and we are taking steps to address this issue. 

 

If you come across any suspicious activity related to this account, please report it to 

the school administration immediately. Together, we can protect our school 

community from malicious actions. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 

 

Warm regards 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal  

S.N.G.C.S. 
 

 

 

 


